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Retiree Medical Program

Fort Bend County

Contact name:
Wyatt Scott

wyatt.scott@co.fort-bend.tx.us
Email: —

Renewal Confirmation Form

Monumental

Date: December 15, 2010

Phone:
281 341 8630

Fax:_
281 341 3751

Listed below are the 2011 renewal rates, as well as the 2010 current rates for your retiree medical

benefits program. Please review and sign below for acceptance of Fort Bend County's renewal

effective January 1, 2011.

Attained Age

65-69

70-74

75-79

80 +

2010 Rates

$146.00

$175.00

$240.00

$258.00

2011 Rates

$159.14

$190.75

$261.60

$281.22

Eligibility Requirements

■ Participants must meet the group's retirement qualifications and must be enrolled in Medicare

Parts A & B

■ Monumental will be the only retiree medical program offered to your Medicare eligible retirees.

(No other Medicare supplement, Medicare Advantage program or group plan can be offered to

your retirees.)

■ This coverage cannot be offered to any ACTIVE employee, regardless of age.

ForfQnd County elects to renew with CountyChoice Silver Retiree Program for the 2011 plan year.

Signature of Contracting Authority

Robert E. Hebert - County Judge

Print Name and Title

12 15 2010

Date
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October 15, 2010

Wyatt Scott, ARM

Director of Risk Management

Fort Bend County

4520 Reading Road, Suite A

Rosenberg, TX 77471

Dear Mr. Scott:

We are very pleased to deliver your Retiree Medical Coverage renewal for 2011. The premium for

Fort Bend County retiree benefits has remained the same for an unprecedented 4 years. This year

the group is experiencing an increase in utilization which warrants an adjustment in the premium

for the coming year. After much deliberation, underwriting has completed their annual review of

our Retiree Medical coverage for Fort Bend County. As a result of their review, there will be an

increase of 9%, which is the equivalent of medical trend (or increase in medical costs) this year.

We appreciate your continued membership in the CountyChoice Silver Retiree Medical Program

and look forward to another year providing effective health coverage for your retirees. Once a

decision has been made by Commissioners' Court, please forward the attached renewal

confirmation form by fax to Ernesto Martinez at 512-481-8481. If you have any questions, please

contact me at 800-456-574.

Sincerely,

Kelly Crews Kolodzey

Employee Benefits Marketing Specialist
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Gene Terry, Executive Dinrtor


